
Connecting In:

Committing To:

Serving In:

        Adults
New Here?

If you are new to Fellowship of the Rockies today, we hope you feel welcome
and at home...even if you have never been to church before. Our desire is for

you to discover a life changing relationship with Jesus Christ while being
embraced by a community of believers. We believe this happens best as we

Connect, Commit, and Serve together in His name.

We would love if you would fill out the Community Card and bring it to the 
Welcome Center so we can better connect with you and give you a welcome 
gift. Also, we’d love to answer any questions you might have about our church. 

I look forward to meeting you in person in our Welcome Center after one of
our services. Let’s Celebrate the Journey.

- Pastor Stewart

   Getting Connected - The Gathering
The Gathering is the starting point of our membership process. It is a great way 
to help you understand how to connect with Christ daily and plug into one of 
our many small groups. You will also receive information about our church’s 
vision, values, and how to become a member. We believe wonderful things 
happen as we commit to Christ and His local church family. Finally, we know 
every person has been gifted by God to make a difference in the church and in 
the world. During this Gathering, you will discover how you can serve Christ in 
the church and live it out in the world.

The Gathering is also a place where you can ask questions about the church or 
faith in general. It normally lasts about an hour. Everyone who desires to 
become a member at FOR must attend The Gathering.  An RSVP is much 
appreciated. Our next Gathering will be held on June 24th following second 
service. Lunch and childcare will be provided.   

Rick@forchurch.org - Rick Samz - Pastor of Outreach 

Randy@forchurch.org - Randy Unruh - Youth and Family Pastor

Family Worship Sunday, TODAY
On Family Worship Day, kids in Kindergarten - 5th grade join their family in worship 
service. This is a special day to see kids, youth and adults come together to worship, to 
familiarize kids with the adult service they will eventually attend and a great opportunity 
for adults to model worship in singing, serving, giving and hearing God's Word. We will 
provide a kid's bulletin just for them. There will only be Sunday School for nursery - 
preschool this day.  
Promotion Sunday, June 3rd
On June 3rd, kids 3 years old through 5th grade will promote to their next class. Kids 
completing 5th grade and entering 6th grade will be moving into youth group. This means 
they will now be meeting during the 10:30am service in 2DoorsDown Youth House. 
$2 Tuesday - Creation Hike, June 5th, 10am-12pm, Fountain Creek Nature Center
All FOR Kids are invited to join us as we walk the trails and learn about God's creation! 
Children 5 and under must have a parent or guardian stay with them. A snack and water 
will be provided. Sign up in the Welcome Center or Fellowship Hall today.   
Vacation Bible School, July 9th-13th, 9am-12pm
"Gear Up! Get Ready! Game On!" Register your preschooler through 6th grader at
forchurch.org/children/children-events or pick up a registration form in the Welcome
Center. Preschoolers must have turned 3 by October 1, 2017 and be potty-trained.
6th graders may participate or serve.

Youth Camp, July 16th-20th
Mark your calendars for Youth Camp, July 16th-20th! If you have a student in middle or 
high school, we would love to have them join us! We are going to Ponderosa in Larkspur, 
CO. This week will be full of games, activities, ropes courses, worship, food, learning and 
more! Grab a registration packet from Randy or Kailyn. 

 

I would like information on

 Children’s Ministry           Youth Ministry
 Adult Groups                    Senior Adults (55+)

  Trusting Christ as my Savior 
    for the first time
  Being baptized
  Dedicating my child to the Lord
  Joining this church family

 Hospitality Team                  Office Volunteers  
      Greeting    Worship Arts   
       Service and                   Youth Ministry  
       Life Safety    Children’s Ministry 
 Offering Team    
 Cafe Team    
 Prayer Team

     
 

Fellowship of the Rockies is One Church of Multiple Campuses.
8th Street Campus - 1625 S. 8th St. Colorado Springs, CO 80905

Fountain Campus - 7755 C and S Rd. Fountain, CO 80817

For a complete list of all groups and events come see us at the 
Welcome Center or online at www.forchurch.org

Lindsey@forchurch.org - Lindsey Longrie - FOR Kids Ministry Director

The Gathering - June 24th
          _______ Adults  _______Children

$2 Tuesday
            _______ Children 

 

Please drop this card in the offering basket or 
box at the conclusion of the service. 
                                                   8th Street

youthFOR

Event Sign-up

Women’s Summer Book Club 
This summer, the Women’s Ministry will have another book club! This will be open to 
both 8th Street and Fountain women. The meeting dates will be June 21st, July 19th, 
and August 16th. More details on what books and location will be announced soon, but 
mark your calendars and we look forward to having you join us!  
Prayer, An Adventure with God, Sunday mornings, 9am, Room 205
We are beginning a 12-week study titled, “Prayer, An Adventure with God” by David 
Healey. If you want to add more depth to your prayer life ad engage in discussions, 
consider joining us. This study will be led by Harry Kincaid. 

Give online at www.forchurch.org

Contact us:
719.633.4659      info@forchurch.org

Fellowship of the Rockies
1625 South 8th St.  Colorado Springs 

WIFI: FORGuest     
Password: 4HisService



Current Message

Community Card Other Special Events

     Online at FORChurch.org
For more information on ministries, contacting staff, 
accessing previous messages, online giving, and 
much more visit us online! Also, on our website is 
our online community called MyFellowship where 
you can login to connect with other people from our 
church and register for events and service 
opportunities.

First Name(s)_________________________

Last Name(s)_________________________

Address_____________________________

City________________State___Zip_______

Home Phone_________________________

 Cell________________________________

 Email_______________________________

                       New Information Above

           First Time Guest       Regular Attender

I attended:       9:00am           10:30am      

 How did you hear about us?_____________

 Please indicate:
      Married       Single       College Student      
      Widowed             Military 

Age Group: 
      18-29          30-39          40-54          55+

Children Living at Home:

Name, Birthday (m/d/y) and Grade

____________________________________

____________________________________

_____________________________

 Prayer Request:       Confidential

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

 

May 27, 2018
Welcome

    

     
     
     
     

 

 

Finances A/O April 30, 2018
Contributions                  $383,980
Expenses                       $426,915
Shortfall                         ($42,935)

Parenting Room 
Room 203 is now open during services as a parenting room. This space will have 
chairs for nursing mothers, a diaper changing station, and the service is live streamed 
on the TV.

20 Somethings Bible Study, Sundays 9:00am, BDD 
We will start a new series this week called "A Life Beyond Amazing". Imagine if you 
could get a prescription from your Doctor that if taken would increase your quality of 
life from good to great. Would you take it? This study will deal with the Fruits of the 
Spirit and how they can give you an amazing life if you understand them and live 
them out. Hope you will come join us! 

Friday Night at the Movie, June 1st, 5:00pm, 8th Street Campus 
Join us for Friday Night at the Movies! We are going to watch a riveting movie, and 
we hope you will join us. For more information contact James Glynn at 213-9102. 

Lost and Found 
Our lost and found bin is starting to overlow. If you’ve lost an item, please check the 
lost and found table in the Welcome Center. Any remaining items will be taken to 
Goodwill. 

Walk for Life, Saturday June 7th 
“Life Network cultivates a community that values life through the love of Christ”. Life 
Network’s annual Walk for Life will be held on Saturday, June 7th at Memorial Park. 
There will be a 2 mile walk and a 5k fun run. For more information on how to join this 
family friendly event, grab a flyer from the Welcome Center.  

Yardsale Fundraiser, June 15th-16th, 8th Street Campus
Spring Cleaning? Hang onto your “gently used” items for our Summer Yard Sale on
June 15th and June 16th from 8am-2pm at our 8th Street Campus. All proceeds will 
be donated to the FOR Youth Camp and FOR Kids Camp. Items can be dropped off 
Monday-Thursday from 9am-5pm.

Office will be closed on Memorial Day

 

                                              Discipleship 101
                                                 Message 2 - The Ac�ons of a Disciple

                                                Pastor Stewart McWilliams


